

Winnipeg MB R3H 0W4 T 204-945-8321 F 204-945-5229 www.gov.mb.ca/sd

File No.: 5750.00

May 17, 2022

James Matthewson 360 Portage Avenue Winnipeg MB R3C 0G8 jmatthewson@hydro.mb.ca

Dear James Matthewson:

Re: Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project – Monitoring Report – Environment Act Licence No. 3288

Thank you for submitting the 2020 Post-Construction Environmental Monitoring Report for the Manitoba-Minnesota Transmission Project, dated January 31, 2022.

The submission fulfills the annual monitoring reporting requirements of clause 56 of Environment Act Licence No. 3288.

If you have any questions, please contact Elise Dagdick, Environment Officer, Environmental Approvals Branch at <a href="mailto:Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca">Elise.Dagdick@gov.mb.ca</a> or 204-619-0709.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by

James Capotosto Director

 Kristal Harman, Yvonne Hawryliuk, Allen Cyrenne - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement
Asit Dey, Elise Dagdick – Environmental Approvals Branch Public Registry